

Ref: A3050562

1 5 JUL 2019

The Honourable Councillor Philip Ruddock Mayor Hornsby Shire Council PO Box 37 HORNSBY NSW 1630

Dear Mayor,

Thank you for your correspondence of 26 June 2019 regarding changes to Hornsby Shire Council's boundary. I appreciate the ongoing matters you have raised about the impacts.

I understand the Treasurer, The Hon Dominic Perrottet MP, is continuing to work with Hornsby Shire Council to resolve this long standing matter.

Thank you for your ongoing outstanding service to the community and for taking the time to raise this important matter with me again.

Yours faithfully,

Gladys Berejiklian MP

Premier

CC: The Hon Dominic Perrottet MP, Member for Epping The Hon Matt Kean MP, Member for Hornsby

> RECEIVED 17 JUL 2019 RECOR